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11th November 2022 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We were delighted to see so many of our families at parents evenings this week, its an invaluable opportunity to keep informed 

about your child’s progress, attainment and attitude to their work and a chance to discuss any opportunities for improvement.  

Working in partnership with our parents is the key to a successful  learning journey here at Eton Porny and the teachers really value 

the opportunity to talk to you all.  

I was really impressed with Eco Squad and School Council this week when I joined them with their school garden clear up. They have 

made a great start and were really delighted with the new resources that the PTA kindly funded. 

Don’t forget the Eton Lights Switch On which takes place next week on Thursday 17th November.  Please donate any home made or 

shop brought cakes for the PTA stall at the Eton Light Switch on and hand them into the school office. 

Every couple of weeks we will be adding a new page to the newsletter called ‘Spotlight On’. This page will have a new focus each 

time and will include information and support about things we use within school and the local community. 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend. 

Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 

LEARNING SNAPSHOTS 

Year One have been learning about 3D shapes. They have been on a shape hunt in the classroom and found lots of objects in the 

shapes they have been learning about. They have also been sorting the shapes into groups based on whether they can stack or roll.  

Ask me: what are some 3D shapes? 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week, Year 2 imagined they were walking through a forest. We used our senses to build lines of a class poem and 

thought of actions to help us perform the poem. We watched videos of Michael Rosen performing some his poems to give us  

inspiration how we should perform! 

Ask me: Can you perform your poem to me?  

 

 

 

‘Some tissue boxes are 

cubes and some are  

cuboids’ Olivia 

‘Cylinders can stack and 

roll’ Mia  

‘I really like the 

poem we wrote 

together’  
Holly 

‘Michael Rosen used 

actions and changed 

his voice to make it 

more interesting’  
Edward  

‘I was building and stacking 

the 3D shapes’ Aryan

‘I pretended I can hear  

different things in the woods’  
Rex 



In PE Coach Jordan challenged Year 3 to make different shapes with their bodies. They tried to make wide shapes and long shapes, 

testing their awareness of their body and encouraging them to try different stretches.  

Ask me: What is my theory about the Bronze Age collapse?  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 enjoyed another fun lesson with the Eton Sixth Formers.  The lesson began with a fantastic musical performance.  The  
children worked in groups to produce and perform their own pieces of rhythmical music.  In English we have read poems with 
rhythm and narrative poems that tell a story.  In History we are reaching the end of our Anglo-Saxon journey – the Norman  
Conquest.   
Ask me:  Who defeated King Harold at the battle of Hastings?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Reception have been investigating ‘moving machines’ as part of their topic ‘Marvellous Machines’. We read the book 

‘Car, Car, Truck, Jeep’ by Katrina Charman and have been using a range of new vocabulary related to vehicles, including, vehicle, 

wheel, axle and transport.  

Ask me: What’s my favourite emergency service vehicle and how does it help people?  

 
‘My favourite was the train!’ 
Arhum 

‘I like PE because I could 

be energetic!  

Mark 

‘There were lots of  
challenges’     Ibrahim  

‘Obviously history because 
it’s my favourite’ Nora 

‘I love English because I like 

our book ‘The Explorer’ 

Amelia 

‘We rolled cars down a 
ramp to see how far 

they would go’ 
Musa 

‘In History we matched 

‘place name endings’ to 

Viking and Anglo Saxon 

words and their  

meanings’            Dusty 

‘I like learning about 

the different parts of 

a poem such as  

similes’  
Maleeha ‘I like our new Math’s Books’ Leo 



CELEBRATION 
               The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
 

Reception: Hope & Leo W 

Year 1:  Sonia &  Yavanna 

Year 2:  Rex & Maximilian 

Year 3:  Bronte & Cameron 

Year 4:  Dusty & Amari 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

Reception: Skyla 

Year 1:   Maja 

Year 2:   Freya 

Year 3:   Daisy 

Year 4:   Seren 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

Thur 

17th 

Nov 

Eton Christmas Light Switch On 

Fri 25th 

Nov  

Christmas Jumper Day  

Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 Panto 

Thur 1st 

Dec 

Christmas Wreath Making - see poster attached 

Thur 8th 

Dec 

PTA School Christmas Disco (for pupils) 

Wed 

14th Dec 

Christingle - 2.15pm (more details to follow) 

 

Autumn Term 2 PE Days  

Reception: Friday 

Year 1: Tues & Thurs 

Year 2: Tues & Thurs 

Year 3: Wednesday 

Year 4: Wednesday 

 

Our pupil leaders have been showing great dedication to their roles so far.  

 

 

Home made or shop bought cake donations required for 

the PTA ETON LIGHTS SWITCH ON stall next  

Thurs 17th November.  

Please bring to the school office next week.  



Key School Dates 2022-23 



SPOTLIGHT  







This Event is open to all adults not just Eton Porny Parents 




